

Meeting Minutes - 12/7/17

November Minutes Approved

Executive Committee Report - Fig discussed

Budget Report - Tim was absent. Fig reported no major changes to the budget, but did discuss the need to open a new bank account which is currently being done.

County Communications - Nothing new to report

Membership Committee - Ari discussed a sharp increase in new memberships in the last 2 months. The membership drive will be Jan. 6th. Food plans were discussed. Tags will be color coded.

Communications Committee Report - Calendars have been updated in the kiosks.

Maintenance Committee Report - Need for an Arrowhead workday discussed, but nothing formal arranged. Castle Workdays planned for Dec. 16 and Jan. 20. Things that need to be done include resetting baskets, pouring #4 pad, limb trimming, ditch cleaning, rope on hole 4, the bridge on 8 to reroute traffic and carry the path from the tee into the woods instead of along the creek.

Hope and Fig updated the club on progress toward the Azalea tournament. It was announced (formally) that Hope will be TD for the AM tournament and Fig will be TD for the pro tournament.

Discussion:

New officers were voted on:

President - Ryan Bowie  
VP - Hope Brown  
Treasurer - Tim Clark  
Secretary - Darcy Barlow  
Sergeant at Arms - Carl Wells

New website approved by the club, the domain [newhanoverdgc.com](http://newhanoverdgc.com) to be transferred from the old website to the new one.